
April Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
This month’s topics will include: 
April 13 - The Letter V  and signs of Spring  
April 20th - The Letter W and different types of Weather, water experiments, and worms! 
April 27th - The Letter X and X-ray, Xylophone and words ending in the Letter X 
 
Scholastics topics this month will include: Baby Ducklings in the Spring, Recycling, and Living 
On a Farm. 
 
We hope that your family has a happy, safe Easter! 
 
A special thank you to all the Parents that helped to contribute to our Easter Party and Egg 
Hunt.  The children had a very fun day! 
 
“The Week of the Young Child” is an annual celebration sponsored by the National Association 
for Education of Young Children.  In the past, we have celebrated with school-wide activities. 
However, with the restrictions this year, we will have a special day each week with our PreK 
class only,  beginning at the end of April. 
  
On Wednesday,  April 28th, we will have Alphabet Day.  Your child will be assigned a letter of 
the alphabet to dress as. For example: if you are assigned the Letter A your child could dress in 
red and pretend to be an apple.  For “P” you could glue puzzle pieces to an old shirt. For “z” 
they could wear stripes.   Be creative, but please be sure that their outfit allows them to 
participate in our regular routine of going potty and playing outside. I will send home detailed 
information when we return to school after Easter break along with their Letter.  
 
We will have a new activity starting in April called “Person Of The Day” Each day one child will 
be our “special person.” The other children will talk about why we are so happy to have this child 
in our class.  We will write everything on a paper and send it home with your child. 
 
The children are enjoying our PreK Runners and we will have our annual PreK Run scheduled 
for Tuesday, May 4 at 10:30.  Parents are welcome to come and cheer for our class! It will be 
held on the cemetery loop behind the playground.  Due to restrictions, please practice social 
distancing and wear a  mask.  You will be notified of a change of date if it rains.  
 
Arlene Walker 
Donna Clark 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
  
 
 
  


